

4387 Special Release 10 May, 2021

EID-EL-FITRI PUBLIC HOLIDAYS

The Federal Government has declared Wednesday, 12 and Thursday, 13 May, 2021 as public holidays to mark the celebration of this year's Eid-El-Fitri.

To this end, the Acting Vice-Chancellor, Professor A.B. Ekanola, MNAL, fspsp, felicitates with all Muslims, urging them not to lose sight of the lessons of the Eid-El-Fitri Festival.

He commends Muslims in the University for their continuous contributions to the development of the institution, peaceful co-existence and harmony with people of other religious persuasions.

Professor Ekanola calls on all Muslims to use this period to offer prayers for peace, unity, prosperity, and rapid development at all levels of governance in the country.

Work resumes on Friday, 14 May, 2021.

Thank you.

Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM, MAUA Registrar

